
LANDRAKE WITH ST ERNEY  

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY WORKING GROUP 

DRAFT  Meeting Notes – of meeting 7th April 2022@ 7:30pm via Zoom 

Attendees : Penny Mathers , Mandy Kellagher, Sara Walker, Hayley Hill, Ann Mason 

This was the eleventh meeting of the working group established at the Parish Council meeting on 9th 
February 2021.  

1. Apologies for absence  – Chrissie Russell, David Landers, Jane Trahair, Mervyn Gingell, Hazel 
Claus 

2. Approval of notes of meeting of 2nd of March 2022–attendees approved the notes of the 
meeting. 

3. Planting of Chestnut trees – thank you to Paul and Hayley who have planted them at the 
end of Tideford Road. There has been a lot of positive feedback about the beautiful daffodils 
around the village.  

4. Newsletter – We are hoping a newsletter will be out in May.  
5. Offroad walking paths update – Kathy and Sara are coordinating to identify further 

footpaths. Kathy is putting together details of a couple of routes that are now available to us 
locally.   Some of this work has been delayed due to Covid. A walk is planned in late April – 
date to follow. We are asking the Parish Council for better signage at Hay Lake.                                                         

6. Letter to landowners regarding green space    Disappointingly there has been no response 
to the letter circulated to landowners.  

7. Closer working with Sir Robert Geffrey’s school. Paul and Hayley are on the School Farm 
Committee that is a great connection.  
                                                                          Action Penny - Ed O’Hara the new head of school 
or his representative to be invited to the next meeting in May to see what areas we can 
work together on.  

8. Electric car charging point at the Village Hall          Action Penny and Sara to continue to 
investigate options. Then to be taken forward by the new Village Hall Committee in May.  

9. Village energy/ sustainability evening.  Given the increase in the cost of electricity, we 
talked about having an information evening in the autumn about how to save electricity and 
also the possibility of having a heat source experience to see how heat gets lost from homes 
in the village.    Date agreed as the 22nd of September in the evening. 

10. Landmark Tree – To be discussed at the next Parish Council meeting re planting on the 
playing field.  

11. Next meeting -  Thursday 26th of May 7:30pm on Zoom  

 

 


